
 

LOOKING FOR DEDICATED 
VOLUNTEERS TO SERVE ON 

THE KENTWOOD PTSA 
BOARD AND COMMITTEES 

The Kentwood PTSA is seeking nominations for the PTSA Executive Officer positions for the 2022-
2023 school year. If you have the time, dedication, and commitment, please consider helping and 
donating your time to keep a strong relationship amongst students, teachers, and the community. 

*Previous board experience is not required. Training is available.* 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 
President 

Vice President 

Secretary  

Treasurer  

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Membership  

Staff Appreciation  

Founders Day Basket  

Reflections  

PTSA Facebook 

Spirit Wear/Scholarships  

Clothing Bank  

PTSA Newsletter  

Grad Night 2023  

PTSA Website (KW Student only) 

To be eligible for election to any of the above Executive Board positions, candidates must have been a 
member of a PTA in good standing for at least 15 days prior to elections. Individuals are welcome to 
nominate themselves.   
 

For information about a position, or to request PTA job descriptions, please contact Dianne Nagasaka 
at diannenagasaka@gmail.com.   
 

Please return this form to Dianne Nagasaka  or contact the board at https://kwptsa.weebly.com/. 
Nominations requested by Tuesday, May 31, 2022. PTSA Meeting will be held Monday, June 6, 2022. 

Name: ______________________________________  Phone Number: _______________________     

Email: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 

Qualifications for this office:  

 

PTA/PTSA service and experience:  

 

Community service/other activities:  

 


